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I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views. This is my first
representation on the proposed plan. | object to the proposed plan for LINLITHGOW, HLL - 12,

PRESTON FARM FIELD for the following reasons.

1. Loss of beautiful, protected greenbelt land which is a habitat for many wild species, including
some which are protected such as bats and badgers.

2. It will destroy the landscape and outlook for many existing Linlithgow residents, walker, cyclists

and canal boat users.
3. Preston Road is already very congested at school start and end times. A new housing

development with 1 - 2 cars per household would make this even worse, particularly at morning
rush hour. This development is far from the town centre so most trips into Linlithgow are likely to
be made by car putting more pressure on the High Street and parking.

4. Linlithgow schools and the health centre are already over-subscribed.

There are many other less sensitive or brownfield sites that could be developed for housing.
Please leave this one alone.

Mrs Alison McAulay





